
DATES FOR 
THE DIARY

Our new look PTFA newsletter will help keep you up to speed with all
the latest news and exciting fundraising activities we have planned in
2022. Until then I'd like to take the opportunity to say a huge thank
you for your on going support of the PTFA and wish you a fantastic
2022. Together lets make 2022 the best fundraising year ever! 

2022 HERE WE COME!
A WARM WELCOME FROM 
EMILY GRAY, 
PTFA CHAIR 2022

THE PTFA POST

February 

March

Community Coffee Morning
Sat 12th Feb 
Sicklinghall Village Hall 
10.30am - 12.30pm

Valentines Disco
Thurs 17th Feb 
Sicklinghall School 
3.30pm  - 5.30pm

Daffodil Tea
Thurs 31st March 
Sicklinghall School 
3.30pm  - 5.30pm

World Book Day Cake &
Second Hand Book Sale 
Thurs 3rd March 
Sicklinghall School Playground
Time TBC

 
Bag2School Collection
Thursday 10th Feb 
Sicklinghall School
From 8.50am

Contact: sicklinghallptfa@gmail.com

Welcome to the Parents, Teachers and
Friends Association of Sicklinghall
Community Primary School. We are a
busy, super friendly group who together
work on a voluntary basis to raise
money to purchase items and fund
activities that will enhance and enrich
our children's education and wellbeing.
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We are always looking for more help and support from our school
community, whether thats volunteering at one of our events,
donating a bottle of wine for a Christmas hamper, baking some buns
for our latest bake sale or joining in with a community litter pick...it all
helps!  

EmilyEmilyEmily
   

https://www.sicklinghallprimary.co.uk/


A £300 contribution so each
Class Teacher can source
items for their respective
classes needs
New Netball & Basketball
Posts 
Welly Boot Racks  

As a team we remain focused on
our fundraising efforts so that
together we can make a real
difference for our children and
the classroom environment. In
the past, our fantastic PTFA have
supported the work of the school
in a variety of ways including the
funding of iPads, cases, a
charging trolley AND a visit from
The Mighty Zulu Nation to name
just a few. 

In 2022, our focus will centre
largely on fundraising for the
following: 

1.

2.

3.

OUR  2022
FUNDRAISING
FOCUS

A big thank you to all members
of the PTFA who've made such a
massive contribution and truly
made 2021 a brilliant year
despite the relentless challenges
that came our way thanks to
Covid 19. A special thank you as
well to all the parents and carers
who've participated and
contributed to the  PTFA fund
raising efforts. We had so many
wonderful events in 2021; Name
the Easter Bunny & Egg Hunt, the
Sponsored Litter Pick, Pottery
Painting, the Summer Bash
(Krispy Kreme Doughnuts
anyone?!) the Halloween Party,
the 12 Days of Christmas
Auction, the Christmas Party,
Christmas gifts for every child
and of course those magical
Santa Letters. Phew! What a
year! 

Join Us!
Every parent/carer of our
School is automatically a
member of the PTFA. 
Being a member of the PTFA
is a fantastic opportunity to
get to know other families
and be directly involved in
fundraising for the benefit of
our children. 
If you would like to be a part
of the team - we've love to
have you on board! Please
just let one of the team know
and join in the fun!  

REFLECTING ON 
2021

Did you know that you can
help with school fundraising
every time you shop with
Amazon... and it doesn't cost
you a thing? If you are on IOS
you can't use this service via
the app, BUT you can add
items to your basket as
normal then checkout via
Smile.amazon.co.uk in your
main browser.  Click here to
setup:
https://tinyurl.com/3v6fnbp5https://tinyurl.com/bdkpbncd

Raise donations for Sicklinghall
CP School whenever you shop
online. Turn your everyday
online shopping into FREE
donations. Sign up here:  

http://smile.amazon.co/
https://tinyurl.com/3v6fnbp5
https://tinyurl.com/bdkpbncd


MEET TEAM PTFA

Katie Morley, 
TreasurerRight: Kerry Hamilton,

Operations Coordinator

Left: Esther Hudson, Secretary

Sally Perry 

Left: Emily Gray, Chair
Right: Jenny Holmes, Marketing  

Clare Bradbury 
 

PTFA Members

Anna Spinney Alex Halliday

Contact Us:
 sicklinghallptfa@gmail.com

Facebook: Sicklinghall School Group

All school fund-raising activities are organised by a committee elected at the Annual
General Meeting each year. Whilst the committee are central to the organisation of
events, the help and support of each and every parent and carer is warmly welcomed.
Please speak to a member of the team below to get involved.  

Jules Clegg Bryony Mathew Louise Clee 
 

?
Could this be you? 

 

https://www.sicklinghallprimary.co.uk/

